From: hero granger-taylor

Sent: 28 September 2024 17:32

To: Planning

Cc: BCAAC Members

Subject: Planning, attn Lauren Ford - County Hotel 2024/3818/A and associated
enforcement issues

Attachments: Comments from Bloomsbury CAAC on 2024.3818.A- County Hotel.docx; IMG_

1684.JPEG; IMG_1676.JPEG

Importance: High

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.

| am attaching the comments from the Bloomsbury CAAC on this application.

We are amazed that this application appears to have been granted already:

1. when the application was only registered on 10 September

2. since it seems to grant consent for illuminated signs when this is within the Bloomsbury CA where
internally illuminated signs are not permitted

3. when it and a previous version where not shown to us in the Bloomsbury CAAC.
And must point out in addition that:

4. the Caffe Nero signage is not included in the application but has already been erected

5. more seriously, an additional plastic storey has been added to the electricity substation at the rear
of the building, blocking views of the architecture of Woburn Walk, and when this extra storey
does not have consent (it is not included in the application 2023/3680/P)
Photos attached.

Hero Granger-Taylor,



